Warren County Commissioners Public Hearing
October 12, 2022 12:00 p.m.
Jackson Courtroom

Commissioner Tricia Durbin called the Public Hearing to order with Commissioner Benjamin Kafferlin and
Commissioner Jeff Eggleston present.

Staff Present: Pamela Matve, Chief Clerk, Lisa Hagberg, Finance Director, Danielle Flasher, Grants Administrator,
and Kaylan Miller, Employee Benefits & Risk Administrator

Citizens Present: Josh Cotton (WTQ), and Andy Close (Titusville Herald)
Intended use of the FY 2022 CDBGG funds: Danielle flasher, grants administrator, stated that the reason for
today’s public hearing is to get comments on the intended use of the fiscal year 2022 community development Block

Grant funds.

The projects proposed for the use of the 2022 funds is $200,900.00 for the reconstruction of Center St. in Clarendon
Borough and $44,100.00 For the CDBG program administration.

No one had any comments or questions therefore this public hearing was closed at 12:03 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Approved:
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